MINUTES OF SELECTMEN'S MEETING
November 27, 1995

Present: Paula Kulpinski, Peter Moore, and Phil Dwight; Library
Trustees Ruth Zwirner and Connie Kerwin: Librarian Kathy
Chisholm; Gym Coordinator Pat Maynard.

Meeting commenced at 7:00 P.M,

The Library Budget was presented totaling $41,304.00 up $1,704.00
from 1995. After discussion the Selectmen suggested reducing the
request by $1,660.00 by delaying some non-critical repair items
and asking the Library to use their carry-over income for other

small repairs. The budget was tentatively approved at
$39,644.00.

The Parks and Recreation Budget was then presented. The same
total as 1995. After discussion it was agreed to reduce the
request by $1600.00 so as to reflect the actual 1995 expenses.

The minutes of the November 20 meeting were approved.

January 8 was set as the date for the Preliminary Public Budget
Meeting - 7:00 P.M. at the Little Town Hall.

Paula presented a proposal from the Conval Selectmen's Advisory
Committee and asked for approval. Peter agreed with the 4
points. Tom will be contacted on November 28.

A brief discussion ensued about an employees Christmas party. A
decision will be reached next week.

The meeting adjourned at 10:00 P.M.



